

NR_key_name: 6163DC25E1421324852561F00044FCD5
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo:
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Anne Buttimer/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 07/05/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 8:45:41 AM
ComposedDate: 07/05/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 8:33:32 AM
Subject: David Montague
Even while I'm waiting for Tracy to check on the status of his old clearance with DOJ I don't want to keep David in limbo if we will not be able to hire him. (Tracy will be meeting with Dee Dee at DOJ tomorrow on other matters and will ask about this.) How do you want me to proceed? What kind of letter should accompany our offer to him, or our declination of the offer? Do you want me involved in this aspect?
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: